
 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2013 
 
 

N O T I C E  
AUGUST 1, 2013 MEETING OF THE  

TACOMA CIVIL SERVICE BOARD CANCELLED 
 
 

 
Please be advised that the August 1, 2013 Civil Service Board meeting has been 
cancelled.  The next meeting will be held on September 5, 2013 at 5:00PM.  The 
location of the meeting will be in Council Chambers on the first floor of the Tacoma 
Municipal Building located at 747 Market Street.   
 

 
 
 
Wendy Hobson 
Civil Service Board Coordinator 
 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or 
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact the Human Resources Department at (253) 591-2059. TTY or speech to speech users 
please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.  
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